
Bank of Japan/Lipper Tass study: Hedge fund
growth has modest impact on fund
survivability

A new study by the Bank of Japan shows that an increasing number of hedge funds has
done damage to a fund’s survival ability, though the recent rapid growth in funds has led
to only a modest increase in liquidations.
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